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Skanderborg, January 16, 2023 

 

Change of bank details from 16 January 2023 

 

Dear Mobilex partner, 

We would like to inform you that we will change our bank details starting from 16 January 2023.  
Please make sure that you update your records so that all future transactions from your side will be sent to 
our new bank. 
 

Our new bank details are as follows: 

 
Nordea Denmark  

Frederiks Plads 40 

DK-8000 Aarhus C 

 

SWIFT/BIC: NDEADKKK 

IBAN: DK1420005036669073 

 

You can also find and verify the new bank details on our website: https://mobilex.dk/en/contact/ . 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Thomas Nygaard Christensen  Lone Vinther Havmose 

CEO    Finance Manager 

tc@mobilex.dk   lh@mobilex.dk  
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